
Holiday Homework Submission Guidelines 

Dear Students and Parents, 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to remind you of the guidelines for submitting 

holiday homework: 

1. Deadline: All homework should be submitted by January 10, 2024. 

2. Format: Please use A4 sized sheets for written assignments and attach any art projects 

securely. 

3. Labeling: Ensure that each assignment is labeled with the student's name, class, and 

subject. 

4. Submission: Homework must be submitted to the class teacher during the first week 

back at school. 

5. Feedback: Students will receive feedback on their submissions by January 20, 2024. 

We appreciate your cooperation and wish you a wonderful holiday! 

Sincerely, 

[Your School Name] 

 


